Jordyn Grant

From: sharon wolkoff <sharonwolkoff@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2014 12:30 PM

To: Sen. Gary Stevens; Rep. Alan Austerman; Sen. Peter Micciche; Rep. Lindsey Holmes
Subject: E-cigs

Honorable Senator Peter Micciche, Honorable R

I'm writing concerning the e-cigarettes. My granddaughter is in high school and she said she is seeing her
classmates using them. I'm concerned because the reports I'm hearing from the ANR states that there are
carcinogens and harmful vapors in them. They are not being regulated enough because the FDA has not fully
investigated them...yet. Until there is a clear statement from the FDA, I hope the bill goes on that ecigs be
included in the smokefree workplace bill. Big Tobacco companies own these new products and from what we
have seen with them lying about tobacco, can we expect them to be honest about these? I don't think so! I have
also had other high school kids ask if they are safe. Please help curtail this issue. I'm also concerned because
these youngsters will be entering the workforce this summer and be subjected to being around this unhealthy
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